
                          (Some) of what’s been happening this week 

Welcome to our first Weekly News of the year. …........ 

 

• Our after-school clubs have started this week. There are still spaces in some so please 

come in and see us if your child would like to sign up.  

• Bikeability – last week Y4 and Y5 children took part in Bikeability with Mr Keymer. We are 

very proud to say that 100% of children in KS2 are able to ride a bike. Thank you Mr 

Keymer. 

• Wednesday – FS2 Reading Evening was attended by almost 100% of parents, thank you. 

The videos Miss Barker will be available to view on the website next week. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

       

• Monday 23rd - The start of our first Health and Wellbeing Week. This year we will be using the NHS 

Five Ways to Wellbeing to theme our week. Each day the children will explore one of the themes and 

how it can improve their wellbeing. Please encourage them to share their learning with you. 

• Monday – Connect 

• Tuesday – Keep Learning 

• Wednesday – Be Active 

• Thursday – Take Notice 

• Friday – Give- We will be having a non-uniform day (Sports For All appropriate) which will be 

discussed in todays assembly. All donations can be made via ParentPay in aid of Mental Health 

Foundation.  

• We will also be running our Walking Bus from Lidl all week to encourage children to walk to school. 

Meet in the car park at 8.30am where there will be members of staff to walk the children up the hill 

together. You are welcome to walk too if you would like to. 

  



 


